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Monday 23 April 2018 

Dear Parent/carer 

Re: SUN London Trip and parent sessions 

We are pleased to offer your child the opportunity to take part in our SUN residential trip to London 

16th – 18th July 2018. Students will have the opportunity to visit Imperial University, the Science 

Museum, the Natural History Museum and J P Morgan in Canary Wharf. It will be an exciting and action 

packed trip, which will also include a Thames Boat trip, School of Rock Musical and sightseeing in 

London. Students will need to arrive for 8:45am and we will depart at 9:00am prompt. We will return 

approx. 17:30pm on the 18 July 2018. 

As the residential has been heavily subsidised by the SUN project we are only asking for a £45 

contribution to cover all accommodation, transport, food and activities. The Academy’s preferred 

payment method is the online payment system. Cash and cheques will still be received, but please 

make sure that payment is enclosed in an envelope with your child’s name and trip marked clearly on 

the front. 

An integral part of the project focuses on parental engagement and support and we have designed 

the following sessions based on your feedback and requests. The remaining parent/carer sessions will 

take place as below: 

DATE TIMINGS TOPIC 

Thursday 24 May  4:30pm-6:30pm Bournemouth University and Arts University Campus 
visit and tour (all family members welcome) *more 
details regarding transport TBC 

Wednesday 6 June  6:00pm-7:00pm Parenting through the teenage years 
(Parents only no Students) 

Thursday 12 July 6:00pm-7:00pm Mental health and Wellbeing for your teenager 
(Parents only no students 

SEPTEMBER TBC  Graduation & Celebration event 

 

I am sure you will agree this is a fabulous opportunity. Please complete the form below and return as 

soon as possible to secure your place. Please do contact me if you have any additional questions by 

email vicky.woodings@thebourneacademy.com or by phone on 01202 528554. 

Yours sincerely 

  

Vicky Woodings 
Head of Careers, Employability and Enterprise 
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……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

(Please return to Mrs Warren, Sixth form office) 

Student Name……………………………………………………………… 

󠇯 󠇪 I give permission for my child to attend the London SUN residential  

󠇯   I will be attending the University visit 

󠇯   I will be attending the parenting session 

󠇯   I will be attending the wellbeing session 

 

 Emergency contact Number for the residential visit :………………………………………………….. 

  

Signed:………………………………………………    Date:……………………………………..   
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